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June 28, 2021 
 

UPDATED: NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

 
TO:  Members of the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis 
 
FROM: Rep. Kathy Castor, Chair 
 
RE: Hearing on “Transportation Investments for Solving the Climate Crisis” 
 
At 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 30, 2021, the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis will 
hold a hybrid hearing titled “Transportation Investments for Solving the Climate Crisis.” The 
hybrid hearing will be held in Room 210 of the Cannon House Office Building and via Zoom 
video conferencing.  
 
Please note, for Members who plan to join in person, strict adherence to the Attending 
Physician’s Guidelines is required for all in-person participants. Pursuant to these guidelines, 
“face coverings are REQUIRED for non-fully vaccinated individuals” in the hearing room, 
in addition to the use of social distancing.  
  
This proceeding will be streamed live on https://climatecrisis.house.gov. Members may choose 
to participate in-person or remotely, with logistics information to be provided separately, 
including information on how to join the Zoom platform.   
 
If you need further information, please contact Dana Gansman, Clerk with the Select Committee, 
at (202) 225-1106 or Dana.Gansman@mail.house.gov. 
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